From: Renata Colwell

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Deep Geological Repository Project
Date: March 6, 2017 5:58:53 PM

Dear Project Manager,

I am writing to oppose the Deep Geologic Repository Project. The proximity of this
proposed nuclear waste dump to the Great Lakes, which provide drinking water for
44 million people, is extremely concerning. Another site with lower risks to human
health should be chosen.

Sincerely,
Renata Colwell
Ottawa, ON
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